
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
House Bill 2578  Small matching $$.  We need this type of legislation to fight the big money which is 
trying again and again to buy seats and support for their anti-people agendas. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Russell Fowler 
1955 Dallas Hwy NW 
Salem, OR 97304-4466 
(503) 385-1048 
 
 
 


